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Parents Association for Drug Rehabilitation & Educational Services
1213 SANTA FE • CORPUS CHRISTI. TEXAS 78404 • 512/884-2646

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR BOARD PRESIDENT
Rodolfo Cantu Joe A. Gonzalez

July 18, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Mr. Garcia,

On behalf of the Staff and Board of Directors of Parents
Association for Drug Rehabilitation and Educational Services
(P.A.D.R.E.S.); we would like to express our sincere "THANKS" and
heart felt appreciation for your participation and continued
support in making our July 3, 1989 "Show Your Colors War Against
Drugs Rally and Picnic" a tremendous success. The families
enjoyed this educational and meaningful experience.

P.A.D.R.E.S. acknowledges the role you've played in assisting us
to achieve a victory in the war against drugs and in helping us
create and maintain a drug-free community. It is with your help
that programs such as ours can hope to reduce the demand for drugs
and continue to operate.

Withz~incere app:~ciat:Lon and thanks,
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Media Coordinator Executive ~Airector
Community Educator P.A.D.R.E.~
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